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Dates for your diary 

Thursday 7th March 2019 

¶ World Book  and dress up 
day 

  
Monday 11th ï  
Friday 15th March ð British  
Science Week 

 
Monday 11th March 2019 

¶ KS1 Choir - LSO  Discover 
Concert-selected  

 Year 1 and 2 pupils 
 
Wednesday 13th March 2019 

¶ Cameroon visit Discover 
Storytelling Centre 

 
Thursday 14th March 2019 

¶ Year 1 visit to Epping  
 Forest - Ireland/Scotland 
 
Friday 15th March 2019 

¶ Tate London Project  
 Photographers -Year 3 

¶ Year 1 Visit to Epping  
 Forest - England/ Wales 
 
Tuesday 19th March 2019 

¶ Year 2 Mudchute Farm  
 visit- Spain/Italy 
 
Wednesday 20th March 2019 

¶ Egypt visit Discover  
 Storytelling Centre 
 
Thursday 21st March 2019 

¶ Morocco visit Discover  
 Storytelling Centre 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

It has been another busy week at 

Brampton Primary School with the    

children starting their new curriculum 

topics; enjoying the excitement of their inspiration day and 

out and about on educational visits. This week, Year 4 have  

visited the Museum of London to learn about the Vikings.  Peru class have 

also been out of school with IntoUniversity. They have visited the London 

Metropolitan University to learn about achieving a degree in film and media 

studies. They attended a graduation ceremony at Birckbeck University this 

afternoon.  

Spanish trip cake sale:  
Thank you to all of those parents who made cakes for the Year 5 Spanish trip 

cake sale. They looked amazing and tasted delicious. All funds 

raised will go towards our Year 5 trip to Benidorm, Spain later 

this month.  

Parent evening: 

Thank you to everyone who came along to the parent evenings held at the 

end of Spring 1.  If you were unable to attend, please make an appointment 

with your childôs class teacher so you can hear all about their learning and 

progress.  

Magic Breakfast ï fuel for learning: 

You may have noticed, and be wondering why, this week we have started to 

hand out free bagels in the playground.  They say breakfast is the most     

important meal of the day and we want all our children to start the day       

correctly with the energy and concentration needed to be good learners.  

Thank you to Patrick Stewart and the charity Magic Breakfast for providing 

the bagels.  They will be available in the playground from 8:30am every day.  

Make sure you get to school early to get your free breakfast bagel as they are 

going fast. 

  

 

 

 

 Have a lovely weekend. 

     Mr Reid   

 Big Talk Home Learning 
If children can't say it then children can't write it. 

Dear All, 
This weekendôs BTHL 1st / 2nd / 3rd March 

 
Mother Nature is our whole school topic for this half term.  It is amazing to think about how the world works 
and to learn about the cycle of new life that begins at spring.  Sometimes when we live in the city it is very 

easy to forget about the wonder of nature. 
 

How could we start paying more attention to nature around us? 
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 News from the Upper Phase 
    Year 4 

Birthdays 
This week we celebratedé  

 
Mariyam, Amara & Emmanuel! 

  

This time last year snow fell. Water froze. Wind lashed. As storm Emmaôs tight grip on the United       

Kingdom hardened, roads, schools, airports and train stations closed. It was white outside and the  

temperatures were well below zero. This year, we are welcoming March in a very different way. This week 

has been one of the warmest on record which made the first playtimes of this term even more enjoyable 

for the pupils.  

This week in maths, the children worked on extending their understanding of fractions, subtraction and      
converting mixed numbers to improper fractions. The children will start the second week of term learning 
about time. They will then move onto exploring the exciting world of decimals followed by exploring the world 
of mass, volume and length.  
 
In English, the children are currently reading Varjak Paw by SF Said. In the first few of weeks of this term, 

they will be exploring how to create a play script based on a passage in a narrative form. With the creative 

juices flowing, we are sure that the children will produce some truly remarkable pieces of writing. Later in 

the term, the pupils will be looking at poetry. 

This term, as part of the wider curriculum, the Year Four pupils will be investigating why the Vikings  

settled in Britain. This week, children visited the Museum of London where they explored the Medieval 

London galleries and attended a workshop Invaders and Settlers. In a recreated Saxon house, they        

discussed the Viking settlement and crafts, as well as the bloodthirsty battles of the Vikings and the Saxons. 

They even learnt some Norse words that we still use today. Later this term, the pupils will be designing and 

making a Viking long ship in the D&T lessons. 

 
Why not visit the Museum of London with your child during the weekend? The museum is free to visit and has 

specially-designed interactive childrenôs galleries. You can find out more at https://

www.museumoflondon.org.uk/families/visit-museum-london.  

 

 
 
 

https://www.museumoflondon.org.uk/families/visit-museum-london
https://www.museumoflondon.org.uk/families/visit-museum-london


Welcome to the new SEND (special educational need and disabilities) /Inclusion update section of the 

school newsletter.  

We want to ensure that everyone is kept up to date with all things SEND and therefore will include this 

section in future newsletters. The inclusion team have been very busy over the last term to identify and 

support children with SEND across the school. 

If you are a parent of a child with SEND, please make sure you check out the local offer for advice and 

support. The local offer is a really useful resource for parents of children with SEND and can be found 

through the following link  

https://www.newham.gov.uk/Pages/Category/Special-educational-needs.aspx?l1=100005 

Kind Regards, 

Olusola Awelenje 

SENCO/PMLD Resource Provision Manager 

 

 

 

Introducing AAA—Ambition Aspire Achieve 

tŀǳƭŀ лнлт рмм пнро  ǇŀǳƭŀϪǘƘŜŀŀŀȊƻƴŜΦŎƻƳ 

!ƳōƛǝƻƴΣ !ǎǇƛǊŜΣ !ŎƘƛŜǾŜ ŦƻŎǳǎŜǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǝŜǎ ƻŦ bŜǿƘŀƳ ŀƴŘ 9ŀǎǘ [ƻƴŘƻƴΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ǿƻǊƪ ƛƴ   

ǇŀǊǘƴŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǿƛǘƘΣ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ǊŜŦŜǊǊŀƭǎ ŦǊƻƳ ŀ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ ǎƻǳǊŎŜǎΣ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΣ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ǿŜƭŦŀǊŜ 

ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎΣ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ǾƛǎƛǘƻǊǎΣ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ /ƘƛƭŘ Ŏƻƴǎǳƭǘŀǝƻƴ     

ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎΣ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƳŜƴǘŀƭ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ǘŜŀƳǎΣ  ǇǊƻōŀǝƻƴ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎΣ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƎǊƻǳǇǎΣ Řƛǎŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ 

ƎǊƻǳǇǎΣ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǘƘ ƻũŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘŜŀƳǎΦ 

If you would like a referral form and more information, please ask at reception 

List of activities/events: 

Terence Brown Arc in the park Adventure Playground 

Hermit Road Park, Bethell Avenue, Canning Town E16 4JT 

ß Rise, Shine and Play—Inclusive Free Multi-Sports Club every Saturday 10.30am to 1pm all ммΩs 

and over welcome (including those with a disability) 

ß Arc Saturday Club free for 7 to 13 year olds Noon to 4pm from 29th April 2019 

ß Cycling Club every Saturday age 5 plus 10.30am to 1pm Learn to ride and other bike activities 

(including those with a disability / special needs) 

ß Free  Lego Club every Tuesday 3.30-5.30pm age 5-10 years 

 

 

                b9² 
               Inclusion 

https://www.newham.gov.uk/Pages/Category/Special-educational-needs.aspx?l1=100005


 

 

 

 

       Other Information 

Menu - Week 2 

WORKPLACE EMPLOYABILITY WORKSHOPS 

at 

Plaistow Primary School and ChildrenΩs Centre 

Junction Road 

Plaistow 

E13 9DQ 

Thursday 17.01.19 – фΦол -11.30am 

Thursday 07.02.19 – фΦол -11.30am 

Thursday 07.03.19 – фΦол -11.30am 

ΨNewham Workplace Ψwill be joining the ChildrenΩs Centre to 
deliver a short presentation from 9.30-10.00am in each of these 

sessions (above) and they are available to meet after the 
presentation for short м-мΩs with parents/carers who would like 

to sign up for ΨNewham WorkplaceΩ support and can also get 
advice and signposting regarding their options and their next 

steps towards training and employment.  

CRECHE SPEACES ARE AVAILABLE!! 

If you would like to book or make further enquires please con-
tact 

Lisa Kelly 

Senior Family Support Worker  

T. 0208 548 5620 


